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NEW BRIGHTON PIER - PROPOSED TOURIST HELICOPTER OPERATION

Mr McCarthy, Skyview Helicopters, had been granted approval to address
the Committee in support of his application to operate a tourist helicopter
from the New Brighton Pier. Mr McCarthy was unable to attend the
meeting and requested that the matter be deferred until the December
meeting of the Committee.

The Committee decided that the request be declined on the grounds that
Mr McCarthy had made a submission in support of his application to the
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board and his submissions would not
influence the Committee’ s decision in any way.

BARBADOES STREET CEMETERY

Mr John Moneham was granted speaking rights to discuss a number of ideas
for upgrading the Barbadoes Street Cemetery. Mr Moneham withdrew his
request for speaking rights on the day of the meeting.



